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Event Description from Southampton News:
OCTOBER 10, 2009
Come early and join us at 10 am for the Ribbon Cutting Ceremony celebrating the 
opening of our beautiful new Library.  Dr. Mary Pearl will then welcome the Parents on 
Chancellor Hall's Lawn.  In the afternoon there is live entertainment from Miles To 
Dayton and Chris Merwin.

COMMENDATIONS TO SPECIAL COLLECTIONS :  

President Stanley, Assemblyman Englebright, Chris and Kristen Nyitray recently received 
notification that Special Collections and University Archives is the recipient of the 2009 Archives 
Award for Program Excellence in a Historical Records Repository.  This annual award 
acknowledges excellence in an archival program.  The award will be presented in the Cultural 
Education Center in Albany on Monday, October 26.  

Special Collections and University Archives is organizing and developing a collection (still in its 
beginning stages) about Long Island's history.  This is accessible to the public at 
http://www.stonybrook.edu/libspecial/acquisitions.shtml.  As part of this initiative, exhibits and 
educational programs are extended to school children through local historical societies.

President's Inauguration Faculty Lecture Series Oct  21-28, 2009:

FACULTY AUTHOR EVENT:

On October 28 during Campus Lifetime, 12:45 - 2:00 in Javits Room, April Masten will present  
her book,



ART WORK Women Artists and Democracy In Mid-Nineteenth Century New York.
Between 1850 and 1880, a time of civil war and financial insecurity, thousands of young women 
moved to New York City to pursue careers as professional artists.  This is a story about Mary 
Hallock and other women who were part of this venture. 


